From: Abby Ahrens

To: Public Comment
Subject: #8 Grant for a New Theater downtown
Date: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 3:28:15 PM

Honorable City Council Members,

The wave of new construction occurring on First Street will add millions of dollars to the City's coffers. Bringing
many new residents to live downtown will improve vitality and as the Downtown Study showed increase revenues.
This opportunity affords the City the better use of the property on which the old bus barn sits for badly need City
services.

Please support the Grant Request.

Respectfully,

Abby Ahrens,

Hotelier, Enchante Boutique Hotel
Design and Development, Abigail Co



